From: registrar

To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Monday, September 20, 2021 2:16:40 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 10:12 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Carolyn Meili

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Stonefields Management

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I am shocked at the rate of increase being proposed, more than 50% over a few short years. How is this increase
possibly being justified? This will make a large difference to everyone paying, especially those with lower incomes.

-- Attachment --





